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I received three inquiries for guest speakers subsequent to the Fall Board meeting.  
While addressing the requests, I found that it may be time to have the database 
reviewed and updated.  The searches went outside their regions when I didn’t have 
in region resources noted. 

My goal is to produce an update questionnaire to send to our RVPs. They can 
contact their current listed speakers to update their data and continued interest. I 
can do that, however, this will afford more positive affiliate interface for the RVP. 
They can help enlist other iris speakers within their affiliates that might be willing 
to be involved in this program.      

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gordon 

  


